
From: Carrie Kalina  
Sent: Friday, February 13, 2015 2:37 PM 
To: zSMP 
Subject: Shoreline Master Program 
 
 
To: SMP@co.clallam.wa.us (Shoreline Master Program) 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
This message was sent via the Clallam Website Email Form 02-13-2015.  
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name: Carrie Kalina  
 
Email: peripateticme@hotmail.com  
 
Subject: Shoreline Master Program  
 
Comments: I am not sure if this is the appropriate venue to comment on the Shoreline Master plan and 
the permitting process for the Taylor Shellfish geoduck farm undergoing review at Dungeness Farms.  If 
so I would like to go on record as opposing the proposition to allow the farm in this area, sandwiched 
between a new county park and the wildlife refuge.  I am concerned with who will oversee this project… 
who will hold Taylor accountable for the inevitable polluting of Dungeness Bay with bits of plastic from 
the geoduck tubes that will be in the line of fire from the wind and storms that approach this area from 
the east and west.  I am concerned about the light pollution that will occur from their equipment, and I 
think it's ill-advised and not very forward thinking to plop aquaculture in an area so near the wildlife 
refuge and public recreation.  It is my hope that you can hear the voice of the people who live and 
recreate in this lovely area of Dungeness and oppose the establishment of this farm over the sound of 
money talking.  Isn't it enough that those of us who reside near Three Crabs Road are living so close to a 
hunting area? 
Thanks for your consideration...  
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